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To:  Contractors  Vendors 
 
Subject: MF2490 Advocacy Center 
 

 

Thank you for your interest in the Advocacy Center project. After a full and open 

public notice “Request for Qualification” announced in April 2024, the town of Gilbert 

awarded a Qualified Select Bidders List for Town vertical municipal projects in June 

2024. The Invitation for Bid for the Advocacy Center has been released and is only 

open to bidders on this list. Bid submission deadlines and additional information can 

be found on the Town’s website. We recommend those interested in providing their 

services for the Advocacy Center reach out to contractors on the Qualified Select 

Bidders List: 

 

• Willmeng 

• Gilbane Building Company 

• Kitchell Contractors, Inc. 

• Sun Eagle Corporation 

• Chasse Building Team 

• FCI Constructors, Inc. 

 

Thank you, 

 
 
Sana Batarseh 

Sr Project Manager 
PW CIP Engineering 
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